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ISSUE: HIGH ENERGY COSTS 

If we do not start remembering that we live in the real world, the cost of heat and electricity will be

unaffordable for most New Yorkers.

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues

facing the Legislature, as well as on legislative actions, local initiatives, state programs and

policies, and more. Stop back every Monday for Senator O'Mara's latest column "From the

Capitol..."

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/thomas-f-omara
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/high-energy-costs


This week, "We've got to live in the real world"

[see attached copy above of Senator O'Mara's column in The Leader on April 29, 2018]

http://www.odessafile.com/government-OMara342nd.htm

